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TAKE A LOOK INSIDE THE NEW MPS 

Community members are invited to visit the new  

Inpatient, Emergency Department and  

Community Health areas at Tumbarumba MPS. 

When: Wednesday, 30 October 2019 

Time: 11am — 1pm 

Where: Tumbarumba MPS, Mitchell St 

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
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 Administration, Community 

Health, Emergency Department 

and Inpatient areas will move 

into the new MPS on Tuesday 5 

November 2019. 

 This will be a busy day at the 

Tumbarumba MPS.  

 There will be no X-ray service.  

 Unless it is an emergency, 

please schedule your visit for 

another day.  

 Additional staff will be available 

to assist with the move. 

 The community is advised to 

follow signage to the new  

entrance. 

On 5 November until  midday, 

access to Administration,  

Community Health, Emergency 

Department and Inpatients  

areas will be via the current 

temporary entrance 

on Mitchell St.  

After midday, the 

MPS will operate 

from the new main entrance on 

Mitchell St. See staff at the new 

reception. 

 

RADIOLOGY 
Radiology services  

recommence on Tuesday  

12 November 2019. To 

make an appointment call 

Reception on 6948 9600. 

NEED TO KNOW MORE ABOUT MOVE DAY? 

REDEVELOPMENT UPDATE 

 The move into the new facility on 5  

November marks a major milestone.  

 Next steps include refurbishment of the 

existing Residential Aged Care, completion of 

landscaping and the new main entrance 

access road and car parking.  

 Residents settled into their new  

accommodation after their move in July.  

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/

